-----Original Message-----

From: Michael Ferrara <mferrara@senecafalls.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 5, 2023 10:44 AM

To: Steve Churchill <schurchill@senecafalls.com>; Kaitlyn Laskoski
<klaskoski@senecafalls.com>; Frank Sinicropi <fsinicropi@senecafalls.com>;
Dawn Dyson <ddyson@senecafalls.com>

Subject: SMI

| am sure you have heard, there was a fire at the landfill last night. The
building that also had a fire 6 months ago. The evaporator that is involved
with the treatment of leachate started on fire. The fire was contained
quickly and the fire inspector is there now to determine the cause. It could
be arson?

The manufacturer from Canada is also coming to town to see if it is
something on their end.

Sent from my iPhone



